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Dear Fellow Artist, 
 
Hope that you all had a great summer. It has 
been a very busy summer for the Guild.  
We are moving the gallery. We having been 
working hard to get everything ready to go. 
We have all our panels moved into new 
gallery. Hope to start putting them up today 
or tomorrow. It took two days to move 
them. Rick C, Glen R, Larry C, Don H. and 
Grant moved them all. They may never 
speak to me. I think it about killed them. 
Yvonne, Darlene, Helen, Paula and Jan O. 
packed and helped move boxes to new 
gallery. Thanks to all of you. There is still 
lots more to do. Please help. If you can help 
give me a call. This is your guild and gallery. 
 

We are also working on fall show. We have 
sent out the patron letters. We have been 
working on food, what to service and how to 
sever iWorking on decorations and the floor 
plan. There are always so many things to do. 
Hope we can call on you to help. We need 
you all.  
 

It is time to get officer for the new year. If 
you are not quite ready to be on the board 
please volunteer for a committee. We have 
lots of things to do. We have Children’s Art 
Show, the gallery always needs help, setting 
up meeting room, Scholarships and Fall 
Show just to mention a few. Please let us 
know what you would like to help with. 
 

I know there are many more people to 
thank, Brenda, Enron and Linda E.D.  If I 
have forgotten anyone, please forgive me. I 
have been a little busy and a bit 
overwhelmed.  
 

Hope to see all your smiling face at our next 
guild meeting, September 21,2021. We will 
still have our guild meeting at the 
Kimberling Area Library on the third 
Tuesday of the month. 

Janice Rosenburg 
 

 
 

PO Box 31 

Kimberling City, MO 65686 

417-739-5829 

https://www.tablerockartgallery.com/ 

https://www.facebook.com/Table-Rock-Art-Guild-

1417562654951427/ 

---------------------------------------------------------------

Table Rock Art Guild Meeting – 

 September 21st 10;30 

Kimberling Area Library 

The third Tuesday at 10:30 will be our meeting time for now. 

The meeting will be held at the Kimberly Area Library. 
 

Upcoming Events 
Festival of Art Show – October 1-3 

 

https://www.tablerockartgallery.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Table-Rock-Art-Guild-1417562654951427/
https://www.facebook.com/Table-Rock-Art-Guild-1417562654951427/
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Table Rock Art Guild Minutes 
August 17, 2021 

 

Meeting opened at 10:36 am. 

New Members were welcomed – Rick Cagle, Kathy 

Fistein, and Brent Hollard. 
 

Josie Roletta’s husband passed away.  Gail Page is 

ill.  Diane Robbins and Brenda Viveiros have . 

Covid-19 illnesses.  Darlene Rutz’s husband will be 

tested for a brain tumor tomorrow. 
 

Jan O’Neill moved to accept the July Minutes, 

Darlene 2nd, and Approved by Voice Vote. 
 

Helen Long asked for help with reminder calls for 

the meetings.  Jack O’Keefe and Pat Bell 

volunteered.  Helen also asked for a person to say 

Grace at each meeting for 2021-22. Don Haberman 

volunteered. 
 

The Treasurer’s Report will be displayed on the 

Gallery office bulletin board. 
 

Fall Show:  17 entries have been received.  Jan 

O’Neill will call all Chairman of volunteers 

individually.  Set up hours will be on Thursday, 10 

am – 4 pm.  Patron Night will be from 5:30 -8 pm, 

Friday night.    
 

Membership:  23 in attendance. 
 

Brenda Viveiros will be doing the Children’s Show 

for 2022.   
 

The membership was asked to allow the 

Nominating Committee to present the slate of 

Officers at the September meeting. Yvonne 

Thurman moved to accept, Jan O’Neill 2nd, and 

Approved by Voice Vote. 
 

Gallery Relocation:  Email will be sent for when to 

remove the artist’s work from the galleries. 
 

Darlene Rutz won Split the Pot and donated the 

money to the Gallery. 
 

September Artist of the Month will be “abstract”.    

1st place this month went to Pat Bell,  

2nd place to Darlene Rutz, and  

3rd place to Jan Rosenburg. 

 

Pandora’s Box:   

  3rd place – Yvonne Thurman 

  2nd place – Brenda Viveiros 

  1st place – Helen Long 

Honorable Mention – Linda Edge Dunlap 

 

Popular Vote:   

1st place Helen Long,  

2nd place Jan Rosenburg,  

3rd place Brenda Viveiros,  

Honorable Mention Gayle Page. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:19 am 

 

Helen presented a very informative program on 

making paper. 

 

 

September Birthdays 

September 2 Josie Roetto 
September 9 Janet Shannon 
 

October Birthdays 

October 4  Pat VanHooser 
October 9  Linda Edge-Dunlap 
October 10  Nils Bergh 
October 17  Sharon Clarke 
   Lou Stine 
October 19  Jamie Yeager 
 
 

Newsletter Deadline 

Anyone can contribute to the newsletter. 

The Deadline is the Friday after the monthly 

meeting.  The deadline is September 24th 

for the October Newsletter  
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MEET THE ARTIST 

Darlene Rutz 
 

Hello TRAG! 
My name is Darlene Rutz.  I'm Missouri born. I grew 
up in DeSoto MO.  I'm a farmer’s daughter and raised 
Registered Polled Herefords  
    Me and my husband Bill raised 4 wonderful 
children and we have 8 grandkiddos, ages 4 to 23. 
I worked in retail most of life at Buchheits in 
Herculaneum where I was the Department Manager 
of Farm, Farm Equipment, Large Animals, feed and 
seed, and small animals and love it.  I also drove a 
school bus for many years, and I am licensed though 
the state of Missouri to train others. I played league 
softball till 25 yrs. old, and I love to fish. I make 
candles, do crafts, make wicker baskets and sew.  If 
there's something I'd like to do, I'll try it. After we 
sold the farm and I retired, we moved to 
Herculaneum MO and I took care of grandbabies. 
After my husband retired, we moved permanently to 
Table Rock Lake. 
    I've never painted in my life, just craft paint.  I took 
shop in school because I like tools and with farm 
work it was a better choice for me. My neighborhood 
friend Stan introduced me to Marjorie Peterson in 
2017 and that was the first time I ever had a canvas 
in front of me.  She has guided me to where I'm at 
today.  She calls me her detailed artist. She is my 
inspiration, my guide, my friend.  I can call her or go 
to her and she's always there for me with guidance 
and patience, God love her. 
    I work with Acrylics.  I tried Oils but had a severe 
asthma attack so that's out. I started painting on 
canvas in 2017. 
    I have my own room for the first time to do all the 
things I love to do, it's my Happy, Happy Place and 
whatever I'm doing, Murder She Wrote does it with 
me . 
    I like Landscapes mountains, water, and snow.   
    I can get lost in landscapes.  To me it's just peaceful 
and meaningful - a place to think and rest. 
    I don't really have a favorite artist of a different 
time period I'm too new at this. But I do enjoy the 
Master and Mentors we do each year through the 
Guild, it gives me a chance to research some of the 
old artist of the 1800's to early 1900's. 
    I enjoy painting - I paint most nights after my 
husband and pup (Mr. Rizzoli) go to bed.   It relaxes 

me and helps me wind down as my brain is 
always turning things over.  It's nothing for me 
to be up past 1:00 a.m.  I'm a night owl, always 
have been and at this age that's not going to 
change. I feel extremely blessed.  I've always 
had a supportive husband and family in 
whatever I tried. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

4 
 

 

 

The Fall Show 
by Jan O’Neill 

 
We now have 18 artists in the Fall Show.  A few things 
they need to know are:  Thursday, September 30th is 
Set-up Day at the library from 10:00 am to being set up 
by 4:00pm.  The Guild will provide a table to the artists 
that said they wanted one.  The Guild also will provide 
the table covers.  We have nice black covers that fit the 
tables perfectly.  The Artist is responsible for bringing:  

grids, easels, portfolio stands, hooks and etc. The 
Price Tags to be used are provided by the Guild.  
 
Friday, October 1st is the Patrons' Reception from 
5:00pm to 8:00pm.  Friday evening is a great 
opportunity for the Artists to talk to the patrons 
about their art.  We also need Salespeople and 
Greeters for all three days.  Please sign up at the 
September meeting to help wherever people are 
needed - this includes all of the Guild, not just the 
Artists selling in the show.  
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2021 Artist of the Month 
By Darlene Rutz 

 
Next Month's Challenge-September 21, 2021 is 

Abstract. 
 

Please have Art at Library by 10:15, 
 

There are several pieces of Art in back office would 
you please pickup, so they don’t get damaged. 
 

At Tuesday's meeting. I handed out cards for 
suggestions on next year’s Artist of the Month 
Challenge, please email your ideas so that they get 
in the draw .It is going to be fun seeing all the ideas 
and me trying something new and getting out of my 
comfort zone I hope it will be fun for you all, also. 
 

October will be Fall Colors (Landscape) 
November is Masters and Mentors 

 
 

August 17, 2021, Artist of the Month 
Old/Deteriorated Buildings 

 
 

1st - Pat Bell 

 
 

 
2nd - Darlene Rutz 

 
 

3rd – Jan 

 
 

 

Sunshine News 

Please contact me if you have any health news 

that you would like added to the next TRAG 

newsletter. 

Jamie Yeager - 402-719-8923 

- backroomdesigns01@gmail.com – 

Subject line "Sunshine News" 

mailto:backroomdesigns01@gmail.com
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Pandora’s Box Results 
 1st Place – Public and TRAG  -  Helen Long 

 

 
 

 
2nd Place Popular Vote – Jan Rosenburg 

 

 
TRAG Honorable Mention – Linda Edge Dunlap 

 

 
2nd Place TRAG – Brenda Viveiros 

3rd Place Popular Vote 
 

 
3rd place  TRAG – Yvonne Thurman 

  

 
Popular Honorable Mention - Gayle Page 


